CSC

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines
Announcement No. 23 ,S.2018
ANNOUNCEMENT
FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS,

BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT,
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS,
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : KAMAGGFI 2018 Mid-Year Convention

On May 30-31 and June 1, 2018, the Kapisanan ng mga Manggagawa sa GOCCs
at GFls (KAMAGGFI) will conduct the 2018 Mid-Year Convention with the theme:
“Role of Unions in a Strong and Responsive Public Corporation” at the DBP
Summer Residences, Baguio City.

AllKAMAGGFI member union Presidents and a minimum of four (4) of its respective
local board/officers are invited. A Convention Fee shall be collected by the
KAMAGGFI Mid-year Convention Secretariat from each participant to cover
expenses attendant to the conduct of the said activity in the amount of Three
Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (P3,500.00). Non-KAMAGGF| members from
other government corporations may also attend the convention provided that an
additional One Thousand Pesos per union will be collected as Registration Fee.

All concerned government employees may participate in this event. It is
discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on
official/business time, as provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s.
1993.

For confirmation of participation and for more information, please contact the

KAMAGGFI Secretariat at (02) 841-4495 or email at PHILDICEO
President@pdic.gov.ph.
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